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the available evidence in this mater, in 2020, career prosecutors determined that the federal‘government could not meet this high standard. By no means should youview the Department's
2020 decision as an exonerationofTimothy Lochmann’s actions.

‘We know that Tamir Rice's death was a tragic loss, and we continue to hold Ms. Rice,
her family and the community at large in our thoughts. Please know that we remain committed todoing all that we can to promote policing accountability and reform.

Sincerely,

Kgisten/ Clarke
Assistant Attomey General


